
  
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

March 18, 2019 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met March 18, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Steve Greene, Mark 

Fleming and Keith Roe were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff, discussed repairing the Dodge Charger and the Ford pickup. He also discussed the plan for 

replacing vehicles. Don said he set up “Stop the Bleed” training for March 30th from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. He 

encouraged County Employees to attend and may do so by contacting his office.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed road maintenance. Steve Greene expressed his concerns about 

the roads. 

 

The minutes of the March 11, 2019 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Carla Waugh left the meeting at 10:20 a.m. Houston Becker, Deputy County Clerk, joined the meeting at this 

time.  

 

Darrell Miller, County Attorney, joined the meeting at 10:50 a.m. Darrell went over the revised quote and 

specifics of the new road building project with the commissioners.  

 

The regular meeting was adjourned at 11:14 a.m. 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Steve Greene, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Mark Fleming, Member 


